KPAT STEREO 97 210 W. 9th St. SIOUX FALLS, S.D. 57102 605-339-1141

September 16, 1975

Mzr, Carl W, Dabelstein
3139 North 65th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr, Dabelstein:

This is to report verification of your reception of KPATon Tuesday,
September 2, 1975, .from 12:35 to 12:41 AM (CDT). We have checked our
logs and find your report to be correct.

Thank you for your letter., KPAT is interested in receiving reports
of this kind.

Sincerely,
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Cerddel LAY Lo Lo
Cerald Van Loh
Chief Engineer
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